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 I totally support no mail in ballots there is too much fraud and cheating . Only 

American citizens should be able to vote and that means voter ID is and should be 

required  ensure in-person voting on Election Day .This is essential to ensure our 

elections are fair and transparent and secure.  Voting is all Americans responsibility 

and right, they should have confidence that their vote is counted correctly,this bill will 

help insure that. Thank you for passing this bill. Juanita Sabrowski 


